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Southeast Community College Board sets new rates 
(KLZA)-- The Southeast Community College Board of Governors approved a $3
per credit hour increase in the Facility Fee for the 2022-23 academic year when
they met December 14th.  Tuition rates for the same time frame will be
unchanged from the current academic year.  The new rates begin in August.

Nebraska residents will pay $102 per credit hour in tuition and $15 per credit
hour in fees making the total $117 per credit hour.  Non-resident students will pay
$123 per credit hour in tuition and $15 per credit hour in fees for a total of $138
per credit hour. 

The additional fees will mean resident students will pay $3,510 for 30 semester
hours which is one year. That represents a 2.6 percent increase from the current
year. 

Room and board rates for the 2022-23 academic year will increase slightly but
will depend on if you have a single or double occupancy room. 
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